
High School Board Report January 17, 2022

1. Students and staff did a great job of ending the Fall semester.  Finals went well and
students and staff enjoyed the hot chocolate bar and snacks.  Thanks to Mr. Russ and the
FFA for all of the snacks.  In addition, thanks to Mrs. Nelson and the Student Senate for
helping to bring snacks and man the station for everyone.

2. Second semester classes will begin January 18th.  We have a lot going on this semester
and look forward to prom, field trips, and all of the activities!

3. We have students participating in the NEIC Honor bands on January 17th.  Mr. Adam and
Mrs. Cantu have been working hard with these students to have this opportunity.  We
have also started a Jazz Choir this winter.

4. Saddie’s dance was help on January 15th.  The students did a great job of organizing this
event and had a lot of fun!

5. J-term was a lot of fun for students and staff.  It was great to see our students out into the
community and further developing their passions.  Our presentation night was January
14th from 4-6 PM.  Below are a few pictures of students participating in classes from
Facebook:






